From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:56:00 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 12:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Giuseppe Le Donne

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a seasonal resident and I strongly disagree with the decision and direction that Hydro One/OEB is taking in this
matter. We are currently in the middle of a global pandemic, which is and has completely bankrupted businesses and
put families in financial distress, job loss, and not to mention the mental and psychological damage it has caused to
so many, and it seems that to be increasing costs to families at this time is preposterous.

It seems that OEB has arbitrarily made a decision to apply this new classifications that in turn will increase the costs
for all seasonal residence. The simple fact is you are penalizing seasonal usage for not being year round, but in fact
the cost of delivery for hydro is astronomical and those are charged to us regardless of usage or being a
seasonal/year round dwelling. This is a gross injustice to all property owners. We are strongly opposed to this new
classification change and urge you to reconsider these changes.

Thank you,
Seasonal property owner





